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Respectfully,

FY 2022 was $1.4  million.
$1.21 million in FY 2022 to $1.69 million in FY 2020. The average over the five-year period ending 
In the last five fiscal years, combined collections for the two revenue sources above ranged from

other than the Trust Fund.
July 1, 2023 and ending on June 30, 2032 would not be available for appropriations to programs 
O.C.G.A. 12-8-95.1 for the Hazardous Waste Trust Fund. Money collected for the periods beginning 
This bill would dedicate hazardous waste and hazardous substance reporting fees collected under

Dear Representative Buckner:

House Bill (LC 43 2494)
SUBJECT: Fiscal Note
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